
 

Rua do Alecrim, 26E, 1200-018 Lisboa, Portugal | Tel.: +351 213 241 900 | Fax: +351 213 241 929 | www.macedovitorino.com  

ENERGY 

9  J U L Y  2 0 2 5  

 

 

 

THE NEW STANDARD AGREEMENT 

FOR ELECTRICITY-INTENSIVE 

CONSUMERS 
To benefit from the ECE benefits under the new 

standard adhesion agreements, recently approved by 

DGEG, intensive electricity consumers must submit 

their adhesion request to DGEG until 15 June of each 

year. 
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The draft standard adhesion agreements to the Energy-Intensive Consumers Statute (Estatuto do 

Cliente Eletrointensivo – “ECE”) were approved by order of the Portuguese Directorate of Energy 

(DGEG) on 24 June 2025. This new standard agreement will apply to all ECE adhesion requests 

filed from 2025 onwards.  

Adhering Intensive electricity consumers will benefit from ECE’s support measures aimed at 

reducing final electricity costs and ensuring more competitive conditions compared to similar 

facilities operating in other EU Member States. 

To benefit from the ECE they must submit an application to the DGEG by 15 June of each year, 

accompanied by the documentation required under Ministerial Order no. 112/2022 (as amended 

by Ministerial Order no. 203-A/2025/1). 

DGEG will issue a decision within 30 days of the application request. If the application if approved, 

DGEG will send the draft adhesion agreement to the applicant within five days for signature. 

The adhesion agreement is valid for four years and may be renewed for an equal period upon 

submission of a renewal request. For conditional adhesion agreements (for facilities with less than 

three years of operation), the agreement is valid for three years, after which a request for 

conversion to a standard adhesion agreement must be submitted. 

In both cases, failure to submit the request by 15 June of the final contractual year will result in 

the termination of the agreement. 

For more information on this subject, please refer to our paper on the ECE we published last 

June, also available in our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

© 2025 MACEDO VITORINO 

The information is provided for general purposes 

only and does not constitute professional advice. 

mailto:Jvitorino@macedovitorino.com
mailto:Fvidigal@macedovitorino.com
https://diariodarepublica.pt/dr/detalhe/despacho/6756-2025-922230908
https://diariodarepublica.pt/dr/detalhe/portaria/112-2022-180398375
https://diariodarepublica.pt/dr/detalhe/portaria/203-a-2025-916205897
https://www.macedovitorino.com/xms/files/2025/20250610-the_Portuguese_Electriclity_intensive_Consumer_Rules.pdf
https://www.macedovitorino.com/conhecimento/publicacoes/O-Estatuto-do-Cliente-Eletrointensivo/6750/

